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Wesleyan Month at FUMC!  This September, look for students, pictures, and information of the 
Wesleyan Campus Ministry in the Gathering Area at FUMC.  Meet the Wesleyan students, find out 
about what is happening, and discover how you can be a part of the ministry this year!  And be 
sure to join us on Sunday, September 16 as the Wesleyan Core comes before us in the 10:50 
worship to be commissioned for a year in ministry! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many Thanks to FUMC and the Property Committee!  With the support of our church family and the work of 
dedicated servants on the Property Committee, The Wesleyan Building has received much needed work this sum-
mer and is ready for a new year full of welcome and ministry with TAMU-C students… Growing Deeper with God, 
Reaching Farther to serve, and Connecting Together as sisters and brothers in Christ! 
 
 



FISH, now Hunt County Shared 
Ministries, is a partnership  
between area churches, local  
believers, community businesses, 
other non-profits, county  
foundations, and other social  
service agencies to not only feed 
the hungry, but to help families 
deal with financial difficulties, 
medical emergencies, and various 
other crisis situations. (in Greenville) 


